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03/08/2022  12:14:502022/3080/T COMMNT Eton CAAC

This is an application to remove two trees in front of the houses along Adelaide Road just along from Bridge 

Approach towards Primrose Hill Road. This is part of a scheme to improve the frontages of the gardens and 

tidy up damage caused by tree roots. Replacements are proposed for the two trees to be removed but with 

different species.

The proposal seems well thought out and properly documented but what is not clear is whether the 

replacement species proposed will make the same contribution to the streetscape as the two trees to be 

removed.

We would wish that the tree officer is satisfied that the proposal conforms with Camden's policies regarding 

the protection of trees and biodiversity, and does not harm the streetscape.
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